
Dear Takuya Ueno,

Congratulations on celebrating (﴾10)﴿ years of service with BWH this year! We hope you will join us for the
2019 Service Award Celebration being held on Wednesday, June 5th, 2019 at 2:00PM. The ceremony will
be held at our WONDERFUL venue in the JJoosseepphh  BB..  MMaarrttiinn  CCoonnffeerreennccee  CCeenntteerr  aatt  HHaarrvvaarrdd  MMeeddiiccaall
SScchhooooll..

The Service Awards Ceremony is an opportunity to celebrate your hard work and commitment to
Brigham and Women’s Hospital! We are extremely grateful for all that you do and we hope to see you at
the ceremony on Wednesday, June 5th, 2019.

Following the ceremony, there will be reception in the lobby of the JJoosseepphh  BB..  MMaarrttiinn  CCoonnffeerreennccee
CCeenntteerr  aatt  HHaarrvvaarrdd  MMeeddiiccaall  SScchhooooll..

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 617-‐732-‐5609 or
sturner3@partners.org

Thank you,

Shauntea Turner
Project Coordinator
Brigham and Women's Hospital
Perk's Office & Staff Activities Program
75 Francis Street, ASB 2, L1, Suite 100
Boston, MA 02115
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